
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

17th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The students have had another successful week. Our new pupils are settling well and 

making friends. Our Keys Stage 1 families enjoyed the Welcome Meeting today. The dates 

for the Key Stage 2 and 3 meetings are below.  

Key Stage 2 – Friday 24th September 9.45am 

Key Stage 3 – Thursday 23rd September 2.30pm 

The Nest in partnership with HYP (Healthy Young People) Southwark are offering free 

training workshops held over Zoom to parents/carers on topics such as drugs, healthy 

relationships, mental health and more. This is open to all parent/carers living in Southwark. 

To register and for full details of all the workshops and support groups please use the 

Eventbrite link: https://hypsouthwark.eventbrite.co.uk/ 

Flu Vaccination 

The school nursing team provide flu vaccinations at school. The vaccination is not an injection. It is a 

nasal spray. All students are supported by staff from the class team when the nurses are here. More 

details are on the back of our letter. Do give us a call if you have any questions.  

Please complete the online consent form at: https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/southwark  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Well done to everyone - our attendance record is excellent.  

If your son or daughter is going to be absent please call the office as soon as possible. We call all 

families to check in with you when your child is absent.  

Punctuality is very important for the safe running of the school and for each pupil’s learning. Please make 

sure your child arrives at school on time. Being ready at the start of the lesson helps each pupil manage 

learning routines and we never want to disrupt the learning that is already taking place.  

KS3 pupils need to be ready to leave the playground at 9.00 am to start their lessons. 

Primary pupils need to be ready to be collected from the playground at 9.30 am to start their 

lessons. 

Home time  

Thank you for being on time at the end of the day. Staff teams meet together at the end of the day to plan 

for each pupil. Each member of the team needs to be present so please be on time at the end of the day.  

Primary pupils must be collected at 3.00pm. 

KS3 pupils must be collected at 3.15pm. 

Thank you for your support as always.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
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 Lambeth and Southwark School Age Immunisation Team 
Hounslow & Richmond Community Healthcare NHS Trust 

Big Yellow Flexi Offices 

46-65 Southampton Way, 

Camberwell, London,  

SE5 7SW 

September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                          

Your child’s flu vaccination is now due. The vaccination is for pupil’s up to the age of 17 

years and 9 months. It is a quick, simple and painless spray up the nose. It is NOT an injection. 

The flu vaccination is recommended to help protect against flu. Flu can be an unpleasant illness 

and can cause serious complications. Vaccinating your child will also help protect more 

vulnerable family and friends by preventing the spread of flu.  

Please follow the link to complete an online consent form (one for each child) to ensure 

your child receives their vaccination. https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/southwark  

Even if your child had the vaccine last year, the type of flu can vary each winter, so it is 

recommended to have it again this year or they won’t be protected. 

The healthcare team and school will follow guidelines to ensure children are safe when being 

offered the vaccine.  

Since the programme was introduced, most children offered the vaccine in schools have had 

the immunisation.  If you have any queries, please contact the healthcare team on 

02086145495 or 02086145496 

Yours sincerely, School Age Vaccination Team Lambeth and Southwark 

If your child becomes wheezy, has a bad attack of asthma, or has started oral steroids 

for their asthma after you return this form, please contact the healthcare team on 

02086145495 or 02086145496  

If you decide you do not want to vaccinate your child against flu, please return the consent form 

giving the reason. This will help us plan and improve the service. 

For further information see: www.nhs.uk/child-flu  
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